
Thursday, March 19, 2020
Official Moving Day - Operations will be limited;

however, payments will be accepted at 1 Pop Rite Drive

Friday, March 20, 2020
Village Offices Closed

Monday, March 23, 2020
Village Offices Open at

309 South Albright Street

Tuesday, March 24, 2020
Shut-off day - extended by one day

W E  A R E  M O V I N G !  

Join us for the grand opening and ribbon cutting ceremony on
Tuesday, April 14, 2020 at 5:00pm!


